
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
ICO/IACO statistical training workshop 
Tanzania, 16 – 18 February 2011 
 
Notification of postponement 

 
 

 
 

The Executive Director a.i. presents his compliments and wishes to advise African 
Members that the ICO/IACO statistical training workshop scheduled to take place in 
Tanzania from Wednesday 16 to Friday 18 February 2011, has been postponed to 
accommodate the logistics of a temporary relocation by the InterAfrican Coffee Organisation, 
the co-organizers of the event.  A new date for the workshop will be advised to African 
Members in due course. 
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